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Good afternoon members of the House Judiciary Committee,  

 

I am writing you today in resolute opposition to HB 2006. This measure is a feel good 

measure that will do nothing to help public safety because violating the rights of 

adults is 1. Unconstitutional and 2. There is no data that shows that violating the civil 

rights of legal adults will do anything to prevent “Gun violence.” We do not have a 

violence problem, we have a lack of enforcement problem and a lack of access to 

mental health problem. Your irrational fear of an inanimate object that always 

manifests itself as another “NEW LAW.” The problem is that all of these new laws are 

detached from reality because you have no working knowledge of firearms or 

firearms owners. Oregon always prides itself on its free thinking mindset but 

unfortunately follows the federal government here over a cliff. I implore you here to 

be reasonable and oppose HB 2006. This most certainly will be challenged in court 

just like Measure 114. Thank you for your time.  


